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PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02 notice is hereby given to the general
public that the Governing Board of Education of the Nogales Unified
School District No. One, Special Election Board Meeting that was
presently set for Wednesday, January 11, 2023, has been
rescheduled to Friday, January 13, 2023 at 4:00 p.m., in the Anita L.
Lichter Board Room of the Administration Office, 310 W. Plum
Street, Nogales, Arizona 85621.,

Dated this 9t day of January, 2023
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Angelina Canto, Superintendent
Nogales Unified School Dist. #1
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